Hoffmann HR No. 178

Requests the State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education to study and consider
taking all actions necessary to exempt foreign exchange students from the statewide
requirement that 11th graders take the ACT and to report study findings and conclusions,
including any actions taken on the issue, to the House Committee on Education prior to the
2014 R.S. Providesfor specified issuesto be considered in the study.



